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Sarah Jones

From: John Brunelle
Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 1:37 PM
To: CCDC Team
Subject: Cancellation of October 10, 2016 Regular CCDC Board Meeting

AT THE CALL OF THE CHAIRMAN, the Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Capital City
Development Corporation scheduled for Monday, October 10, 2016 at 12:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 
 
As discussed with the Executive Committee in yesterday’s meeting, there are no pressing Action items at this 
time, nor are there urgent issues to discuss in executive session. Informational and Consent items will be held 
over until our next meeting. The next regularly scheduled board meeting for CCDC will  place on Monday, 
November 14, 2016 at noon. 
 
However, we will prepare our regular monthly operations report, which will be provided to board members via 
email on Friday. Please let me know if have any questions or comments. Thank you. 
 
John Brunelle 
Executive Director 
 
 
 
John Brunelle 
Executive Director 
jbrunelle@ccdcboise.com  
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